
Miramichi Food Bank 
Fresh For Less 
Miramichi Housing Solutions
Miramichi Ground Search and Rescue 
Gerry Cormier Memorial Scholarship Fund

Representatives from each organization
attended the meeting to accept the donations. 

At the Regular Council Meeting of November
21, Mayor Adam Lordon presented the proceeds
from the Gerry Cormier Memorial Charity Golf
Tournament to well deserving local
organizations.

 They are: 

GERRY CORMIER MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
RECIPIENTS 2023  

 Jean Matchett accepting on behalf of
the Miramichi Food Bank

 Brian Matheson accepting on behalf
of Fresh For Less 

Jory Geikie accepting on behalf of
Miramichi Housing Solutions 

Jackie Cormier accepting on behalf of
the Gerry Cormier Memorial

Scholarship Fund

 Dianne Lynch and Philippe Gauthier
accepting on behalf of Miramichi

Ground Search and Rescue 


